
            Puddleducks Weekly Newsletter 

  for week commencing 2nd October 2023  

 

General Information: 

 

With the colder weather approaching, please can you ensure that your child 

comes in with weather-appropriate clothing, as we will be trying to make the 

most of the weather before it gets too wet. 

 

We will be holding a collection for the Harvest Festival all week. We are open to 

any donations of food, but please can you make sure that the food will have a 

long expiration date, as we will then pass the donated food on to the primary 

school, and they will donate it to a food bank. Some food which will great to 

donate are: 

- Canned food (kidney beans, spam, fruit etc.) 

- Pasta 

- Rice 

- Biscuits 

 

Cooked Food Menu This Week Is: Menu One 

Please be aware cooked food is ordered each fortnight. Any new requests will 

be met as soon as we can.    

 

Advanced Notices / Events: 

 

A photographer will be coming in on Thursday 2nd November from 8.30am-12pm. 

We will operate a drop-in session for all to attend. 

 

Intervention Groups Within The Room: 

 

Within the rooms we offer small group intervention work with an adult. These 

groups boost their social skills, communication and language, turn-taking, along 

with it being a lot of fun. The children really enjoy these sessions, and they 

learn so much from them.   



 

All About Me Books: 

 

Please could we ask new parents to provide us with some picture of family 

members to make an all about me book. For example, a picture of Mum, Dad, 

siblings, pets, and grandparents. This can be emailed over for us to print. We 

then keep the book in the child’s drawer for the child to look at and be 

comforted by or build conversations with others. This is so lovely for them to 

have, and they do so enjoy looking at them and sharing them.  


